
from: Otto X Cordero <ottox@mit.edu> 
date: 07/08/2020 06:28 PM 
to: Ashley Maher <AMaher@town.arlington.ma.us> 
cc: Marie Krepelka <MKrepelka@town.arlington.ma.us> 
 
Hi Ashley, 
 
Thanks for your email. His name was Daniel Rossetti. With respect to 
locations, I asked our colleague and she mentioned the a few possibilities 
connected to Daniel’s childhood: 1. the boys and girls club, where he spent 
his summers as a kid. 2. McClennan Park and 3. The bike path. 
 
Thanks again, Ashley. Is there anything else I can do before the Select Board 
meeting? 
 
Best 
 
Otto. 
 
Otto X. Cordero 
Associate Professor 
Department of Civil and Environmental Engineering 
48-429 
6172532679 
www.corderolab.org 
 

http://www.corderolab.org/

